
Report of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee to the Council Meeting of 22 May 2003 

8. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 8.1 Northlands Mall Redevelopment - Mr John Mackintosh and Mr Mike Gadd 
 
  Mr John Mackintosh, Solicitor and Mr Mike Gadd, Traffic Consultant attended the meeting and 

spoke on behalf of Mr and Mrs Hyndman, who are the current owners of the shopping block at 
the corner of the Main North Road and Sawyers Arms Road. 

 
  They addressed the Committee regarding the traffic measures proposed for this area, in 

association with the Northlands Mall redevelopment and expressed their appreciation to the 
Committee for the modifications undertaken to the proposed traffic measures as a result of the 
representations made to the Council by the shop owners. 

 
  Mr Gadd advised, however, that he still had some reservations regarding the necessity for a 

flush median in Sawyers Arms Road especially as this would be at the expense of on-street 
parking but confirmed as previously outlined appreciation for the accommodation made by the 
Council on behalf of their client. 

 
  Their representations were considered in association with clause 1 of this report. 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


